

REVISION WORKSHEET

(Mid-term I)

Name: _____

Class: _____

Date: _____

A. LESSON SUMMARY

GRAMMAR:			
Verb of liking + gerunds		Adore/ enjoy/ fancy... + Ving	
Verb of liking + to-infinitive		Like/ love... + to V	
Adverbs of frequency: always, usually, often, sometimes, never, rarely			
ADJ/ADV	EQUAL COMPARISON	COMPARATIVE	SUPERLATIVE
Short	as adj/adv as	short adj/adv-er than	the short adj/adv-est
Long		more adj/adv than	the most adj/adv
Questions: Which, Why, What, Where, When, How			

B. PRACTICE

Exercise 1: Find the word which has a different sound in the underlined part.

1. A. ear B. clear C. hear D. bear
2. A. mouse B. could C. would D. put
3. A. sure B. sort C. soy D. soon
4. A. worked B. watched C. needed D. walked
5. A. beat B. heat C. cheat D. break
6. A. challenge B. chapter C. character D. chance
7. A. success B. accident C. accuracy D. accept
8. A. comfort B. knowledge C. popular D. hobby
9. A. butcher B. good C. flood D. foot
10. A. autumn B. corner C. operate D. drawing

Exercise 2: Choose the best answer (A, B, C or D).

1. Actually I don't really _____ listening to music when I have a headache. It doesn't make me feel better.

- A. like B. dislike C. hate D. want
2. I prefer having a few close friends _____ having a lot of normal friends.
- A. than B. to C. rather D. rather than
3. I _____ the idea of eating rats. It is so disgusting that I can't bear it.
- A. unlike B. fancy C. detest D. like
4. It is very easy for children to get _____ on the Ipads, Iphones and other technological stuff.
- A. familiar B. close C. hooked D. addicted
5. _____ to computer games results in many negative effects on teenagers.
- A. Addicted B. Addictive C. Addict D. Addiction
6. Because of his difficult life in the countryside, the man has decided to move to the city to earn a _____.
- A. life B. job C. living D. money
7. After a time living in one place, nomads move to another one. They never _____.
- A. settle in B. settle down C. settle on D. settle about
8. _____ should we spend this holiday, on a beautiful beach or at a resort?
- A. what B. which C. where D. when
9. If we want to join the night party, we will have to work _____ and _____ to finish the work before 6 p.m.
- A. more harder – more faster B. more hardly – more fastly
- C. hardlier – fastlier D. harder – faster
10. When I have the whole free day, I prefer _____ to the outskirts to staying in the city.
- A. going B. to go C. go D. went
11. Last night, she had an _____ dancing performance in the school festival.
- A. adore B. adoring C. adored D. adorable
12. No matter _____ hard farmers have to work every day, they don't earn much money from their work.
- A. how B. how much C. how many D. how far
13. A boy _____ buffalos is one of the typical images about the country life.
- A. leading B. walking C. raising D. herding
14. You cannot dry the rice on _____ days.
- A. sunny B. rainy C. cloudy D. windy
15. I am very impressed with sarong – a traditional _____ of the Khmer people.
- A. custom B. clothing C. clothes D. costume
16. _____ should we meet on Sunday? – Because I have to do some shopping first, then let's meet at 10 a.m.
- A. Why B. Where C. What time D. When
17. She is driving too slowly, so I think she will get there _____ than us.

- A. more late B. later C. more lately D. latelier
18. Louise are very fond _____ going camping with friends at weekends.
- A. about B. of C. in D. with
19. I don't feel like _____ shopping now. I need to have some sleep to feel better.
- A. going B. to go C. go D. to going
20. I love being outdoors, but today I _____ staying at home.
- A. want B. don't mind C. like D. prefer
21. The Thai people raise a lot of poultry such as _____.
- A. chickens, ducks and buffalos B. chicken, buffalos and cows
- C. chicken, ducks and geese D. ducks, geese and cows
22. The typical house type of the ethnic minority peoples is the _____ house.
- A. steel B. concrete C. cottage D. stilt
23. _____ is the most important festival in Vietnam?
- A. Which B. What C. When D. Where
24. _____ do the people here erect their stilt house? – They use columns and beams to build them.
- A. How B. When C. What D. Where
25. _____ do the ethnic minority peoples often hold festivals and ceremonies? – To worship their ancestors.
- A. What B. When C. Why D. Where
26. Harvesting the rice is much _____ than drying the rice.
- A. more harder B. more hardly C. hardlier D. harder
27. Last week was the harvest time. I was staying with my uncle and I helped him load the rice onto the _____.
- A. buffalo – drawn cart B. cart buffalo – drawn
- C. cart – drawn buffalo D. cart – buffalo drawn
28. _____ people in the countryside are not rich, they often have a peaceful and happy life.
- A. Because B. Although C. Despite D. When
29. _____ does Hoa Ban Festival take place? – In Lai Chau.
- A. What B. Where C. When D. How
30. _____ is the festival celebrated? – Every year.
- A. When B. How often C. How D. What

Exercise 3: Choose the correct article

- The ethnic minority that I know best about is (a/ an/ the/ Ø) Tay.
- Their communal house is located in (a/ an/ the/ Ø) center of the village.

3. Many people think consider (a/ an/ the/ Ø) Gong sounds as (a/ an/ the/ Ø) means to communicate with the deities and Gods.
4. (a/ an/ the/ Ø) Thai have (a/ an/ the/ Ø) valuable legacy of myths, legends, ancient tales, versed stories, and folksongs.
5. People in this village (a/ an/ the/ Ø) weave cloth, and produce (a/ an/ the/ Ø) ceramic ware.

Exercise 4: Read the passage and choose the most suitable word to fill in the blank.

Life is changing rapidly in the large cities of England. However, life in other areas remains much the (1) _____ as it has been for centuries. Factories have brought huge population increases to the cities, and city life boomed.

City residents have discovered a new (2) _____ of life, but in country villages the traditional lifestyle has remained nearly (3) _____. There have been a few changes, particularly the new steam-powered machinery. It made farm production more (4) _____. But for the people who remain in the countryside, daily life continues much as it had before the (5) _____ Revolution. Life in country villages continues to (6) _____ at a slow pace. The daily schedule depends on the times that the sun rose and set and on the weather. In a typical village, the (7) _____ number of workers is still employed in agriculture or in domestic service. A smaller number of people work in various trades. Even (8) _____ work in the professions.

- | | | | | |
|----|--------------|----------------|------------------|--------------------|
| 1. | A. similar | B. same | C. different | D. both A & B |
| 2. | A. method | B. walk | C. way | D. path |
| 3. | A. changeful | B. changeable | C. unchanged | D. change |
| 4. | A. efficient | B. efficiently | C. efficiency | D. inefficient |
| 5. | A. Industry | B. Industrial | C. Industrialize | D. Industrialized |
| 6. | A. run | B. walk | C. move | D. drive |
| 7. | A. largest | B. biggest | C. highest | D. all are correct |
| 8. | A. more | B. less | C. few | D. fewer |

Exercise 5: Read the passage and choose the most suitable word to fill in the blank.

We do honestly have a little more (1) _____ time in summer than we do in spring. We have some weekend getaways planned over the summer. A couple of fun things for the kid away from home. This blogging and social media thing has me wrangled into about a week's worth of travel and meetings, and I wouldn't be surprised if something or things pops up soon. And for me personally I have more free time (and a great (2) _____ less stress) than I did when I (3) _____ in town. I go to work around 8a.m. most days on the farm. I used to be at work at 6:30a.m., and it (4) _____ me 35 minutes to get there. When it's not time to plant or harvest, we usually work a few (5) _____ on Saturday morning and never on Sundays. And for those

farmers that also have livestock? We used to raise hogs you know. Well, those animals want to eat and be healthy.

- | | | | | |
|----|-----------|-----------|---------------|---------------|
| 1. | A. free | B. spare | C. open | D. both A & B |
| 2. | A. number | B. amount | C. deal | D. of |
| 3. | A. work | B. worked | C. had worked | D. has worked |
| 4. | A. got | B. spent | C. took | D. cost |
| 5. | A. days | B. time | C. seconds | D. hours |

Exercise 6: Read the text carefully, then choose the correct answers.

For 3,000 years, Mongolians have lived in the rural areas, adopting a pastoral way of life, moving in the search of new pastures. They depend largely on their livestock for a living and sustain themselves with what they can get from the land. Today, approximately half of Mongolia's population is still roaming the vast plains living in the ger and moving their camping several times a year. Nomadic life thrives in summer and survives in winter. When temperatures are warm, they work hard on their farms to get milk and make *airag*, consuming meat from their sheep and goats. Once winter comes, temperatures dip extremely low and they stay indoors and survive on horse meat.

With the rise of technology, changes in the Mongolian nomadic lifestyle are almost inevitable. While they still lead their lifestyle as pastoral herders, many use motorbikes to herd cattle and horses. To move their homes, trucks have taken the place of ox carts. Solar panels are also becoming an addition to the ger, giving them access to electricity without being confined to one place. The nomads use solar energy to power television sets and mobile phones.

- Mongolians regularly move from place to place in order to _____.
A. look for food for their family B. find pastures for their livestock
C. herd their cattle and horses D. sell their animals and farm products
- How many Mongolians still live a traditional nomadic life?
A. Close to 40 percent B. More than 50 percent
C. About 50 percent D. Approximately 60 percent
- What is a ger?
A. A portable, round tent B. A thatched house
C. A circular house made of snow D. A wooden hut
- What is the Mongolian's main food in winter?
A. airag B. goat meat C. sheep meat D. horse meat
- Today, Mongolian nomads _____.
A. don't lead their lifestyle as herders any more
B. use ox carts to move their homes
C. use solar energy to power electronic devices

D. have the advantage of urban life

6. Which of the followings is NOT true about Mongolian nomads?

A. They live in the countryside.

B. They live by and for their livestock.

C. They work hard in winter when the temperature dip very low.

D. They are now taking advantage of technology.